Broomfield Children's Chorus Report to the Front Range Region 2025

First, a heartfelt thank you for your encouragement and faith in the BCC to use the resources granted to us in a faithful and productive manner.

In the spring we purchased a Feather Banner to promote our annual Garage Sale. Placed on the highly visible corner of Hwy 287 and 10th Avenue, this brought many more buyers to the sale. We netted approximately $2800!

After much research and debate over several options, we chose to buy an ad in 2 different schools Friday Folders that will go home with approximately 1500 students in Aspen Creek K-8 and Monarch K-8 each week. This age group is our target audience, in our area and we already have singers in both of these schools! We are excited about this very direct way of getting the word out.

This fall, our youngest singers will be presenting a production of "The 3 Piggy Opera" on November 15 from 5-7 pm at Holy Comforter. After last year's success of "Stone Soup - a Rock Opera" dinner theater presentation with a soup supper, we are planning a pulled pork and all the fixin's supper following this production!

Our final concert will be on December 13 at 7 pm at Holy Comforter. Our older choirs will be in concert presenting "December Delights", a concert that encompasses music to celebrate all the wonder that December brings!

Blessings, 
Mary McIntire

